ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

920.262.4034 Secretary, Wanda Fredrick

Ritchie M. Piltz

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

DATE: September 26, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, October 4, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Removing parking on a portion of the 500 block of Carl Schurz Drive on the South Side

BACKGROUND:

Review and take possible action: Adding No Parking on a portion of the 500 block of Carl Schurz Drive on the South Side: Chairperson Davis received a request from a citizen to remove parking on the south side of Carl Schurz Drive between N. Fourth Street and Glendale Avenue.

Attachments:

- Site Map 1 & 2
- Citizen email